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TRANSITION TO WORK SUMMER PROGRAM
2020



· Applications are due 3/1/20, and may be submitted by anyone (school, parent, Service Coordinator, OOD, etc) to Lilian Beck: Lilian.Beck@fcbdd.org or 614-342-5001 (fax)
· All required documents must be submitted at the time of the application:
· FCBDD Individual Service Plan
· School IEP
· Releases of Information for School, OOD and other team members
· We plan to enroll 48 students in the program this summer. If we are not able to serve all students that apply, we will maintain a waitlist. 
· The ideal student for the Transition to Work Summer Program is:
· 2-4 years from graduation
· Willing to participate in Career Discovery to determine employment goals and interests
· Has the support of family, school and other team members for this program
· Able to go into the community daily in a group of 3 students with 1 staff, using program vans for transportation
· Able go to a variety of businesses and organizations throughout the week (groups may visit up to 5 sites weekly).
· Able to use some type of communication method to express interests and needs
· All enrolled students will complete the Career Discovery Process which involves the following:
· Initial team meeting
· Home visit and Neighborhood Observation
· Social and Vocational Observations
· Future Planning team meeting
· Completion of a Career Discovery Profile
· Add will be the partner provider agency for the program again this year and will be the provider of record for the Career Discovery Waiver Services that will be provided. Please reference their website for more information about their agency:  http://www.hattielarlham.org/v/services-add-ventures.asp
· In addition to the Career Discovery steps above, there will be a four-week summer session based at West Central School. Transportation to/from the program may be available. 
· Because this program is for Career Discovery, a beginning step on the Path to Employment, students will not be paid wages. 
· Waiver enrollment and OOD enrollment are not required for this program, however all students must have an open case with the Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities or be willing to begin the Intake process. If you are interested in becoming eligible for FCBDD services, please contact the Intake Department at 614-464-2743.
· Please contact Lilian Beck with any additional questions or concerns:
· 614-342-5953
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Lilian.Beck@fcbdd.org
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